
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6th March 2024 
 
Year 11 End of Year Arrangements 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
I hope this letter finds you well and would like to extend good luck to the students sitting examinations and 
thank them for being such a fantastic year group.  I write to inform you of the support on offer for Year 11 
students in the run up to their GCSE examinations in May and June, and about the organisation of Record of 
Achievement Day. 
 
Many subjects have finished the content of the course and are starting to revise in lessons, in preparation 
for examinations. We find that the earlier students start to prepare, the better the outcomes in their GCSEs, 
and attending extra revision sessions has a significant positive impact. 
 
There is a vast array of support available for students at lunchtime and afterschool, and collated revision 
times are attached to this letter. Please discuss the options available with your child. A huge amount of time 
and effort has gone into developing resources for these revision sessions, and it would be extremely 
beneficial for students to attend as many revision sessions as possible in the run up to Easter.  
 
We are also providing subject-specific masterclasses during PGE sessions up until study leave, alongside 
subject-specific support via lessons and learning platforms. If you need to ask any questions regarding 
revision, please email via rgsenquiries@sch.im. 
 
Additionally, I write to inform you of the date on which study leave commences. On Thursday 2nd May 2024, 
just before the main body of examinations start, there will be a Record of Achievement ceremony in school. 
Students will be required to attend school at morning registration for a morning of photographs, followed 
by a short ceremony. This will finish at 11am. After this study leave will commence. 
 
Again, I wish Year 11 the best in their examinations. With two months hard work, excellent results can be 
achieved. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr W Wood 
Assistant Headteacher 
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